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Chester Creek Concert featuring “Fish Heads”

The Chester Creek Summer Concert series will feature the bluegrass band the "Fish Heads" on
Tuesday, August 13th. The Fish Heads have been playing music together for 25 years. This
blue grass and country folk band features Kim Curtis-Monson on bass, guitar and vocals, Mike
Monson on bass guitar and vocals, Brian Ford on banjo and vocals, and the newest member of
the band Bruce Bernhardt on mandolin and vocals.

Admission is free. Everyone is encouraged to bring lawn chairs for seating, while enjoying the
beautiful outdoor setting of Chester Bowl located at 1800 East Skyline Parkway. All concerts
will be held from 7:00-8:30 PM throughout the summer every Tuesday night until August 6th.
Please call, after 6:00 PM, the Chester Creek Concert Hotline at 218-730-4326 or our Facebook
page by going to www.duluthmn.gov/parks to check for weather cancellation information.
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